
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
I fully support federal legislation to introduce the law for recycling bottles and drink 
containers for a 10c deposit refund levy.  We have to think smart and work smarter to ease 
the global warming.  This is an easy, cost effective and job stimulating exercise, where the 
community get involved at grass root levels. It can't come quick enough. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
Chris Murphy 
 


